
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Bcc: 

Redacted 

7/23/2013 4:55:50 PM 
richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov (richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 

Subject: Cover letter dated 4/2/13 addressed to Ed Randolph Re: 2012 Annual Report 

Richard, 

Here is a copy of the cover letter Laura mentioned associated with the delivery of PG&E 2012 
Annual Report which was delivered 'via hand delivery by our Law Dept. on 4/2/13 to Mr. 
Randolph. 

We are getting all the reports printed and copied to a CD for delivery tomorrow. I hope this is 
okay with you. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Redacted 

Regulatory Relations 

Redacted 

From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2013 4:10 PM 

rir.hard mvers@n 
Redacted 

Duc.ca.gov To: 
Cc: 
Subject: Perhaps Ed has them? 

Richard 

Redac just discovered a copy of a letter transmitting the 2012 HSM report via hand delivery to 
Ed Randolph on April 2, 2013. 

SB GT&S 0258502 

mailto:richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov


SO, it turns out that it is too big to transmit electronically. 

But Ed may have it already. 

Meanwhile, we will make copies and get them to you soon. 

Redact 
ed rill make a pdf of the transmittal letter to Ed and send them later today. 

Sorry for the confusion. 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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